
Kue Lee & Goalee Xiong 
1525 Dieter Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55106 
 
January 18, 2022 
 
City Clerk 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard 
310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
Dear City Councils: 
 
On May 19, 2020, we had a house fire due to electrical. Over the year, we rebuild our house and during 
the Legislative Hearing on October 5, 2021, the vacant building registration fees of $2,284 was to be 
reduced to $750 given that the completion date will be at the end of the month.  
 
I am writing to confirm the moved in date is October 29, 2021 and therefore, the reduction should be 
applied. 
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
Respectfully Yours,  
 

 
 
Goalee Xiong  


